
Nursery Newsletter 4th March 2016

We have had a fantastic week taking part in lots of Book Week activities. We
enjoyed taking part in Jack and the Beanstalk workshops where we learnt about
the story of Jack and the Beanstalk. We took part in some drama and acted out
scenes such as moving through snow and walking on the moon. It was lots of fun
and helped to develop our speaking and listening skills. We were very pleased
with how much children enjoyed the parent reading sessions. Sharing books
together really helps to promote the children’s love of books and reading.

Children looked brilliant yesterday in their World Book Day costumes and
enjoyed telling us about the character they were dressed up as. We talked
about our favourite stories and children made their own books with their
favourite book characters in.  Please take a look at our website for photographs
of children taking part in lots of fun learning experiences.

Children will be taking part in a sponsored run for Sport’s Relief on 18th March.
Each Friday we will be practising to get ready for the run so could children
please wear trainers or sports shoes on Fridays until then.

Let’s see if nursery can get our attendance back up to amber or green next
week.

We hope all the Mums and Nans have a wonderful
Mother’s day.

The Nursery Team
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